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Introduction

Welcome to M-Craft! This Privacy Policy outlines how we collect, use, 
disclose, and safeguard your personal information when you visit our website.


Information We Collect

1. Personal Information: We may collect personally identifiable information, 

such as your name and email address, if you voluntarily provide it through 
forms or comments on our blog.


2. Non-Personal Information: Like most websites, we use cookies for 
Google Analytics to collect non-personal information, including but not 
limited to your IP address, browser type, the pages you visit, and the time 
spent on each page.


How We Use Your Information

1. Personal Information: We may use your personal information to respond 

to your inquiries, send newsletters (if you subscribe), and improve our 
services.


2. Non-Personal Information: Non-personal information collected through 
cookies is used for analysing website traffic, trends, and improving our 
content.


Cookies and Analytics

1. Cookies: We use cookies to enhance your browsing experience. You can 

manage your cookie preferences through your browser settings.


2. Google Analytics: We utilise Google Analytics to gather information about 
how users interact with our website. Google Analytics may collect data 
according to its own privacy policy, which can be found at Google 
Analytics Privacy Policy: https://policies.google.com/privacy
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https://policies.google.com/privacy


Third-Party Links

Our website may contain links to third-party websites. We are not responsible 
for the privacy practices or content of these third-party sites. Please review 
the privacy policies of these sites before providing any personal information.


Your Choices

You can choose to disable cookies through your browser settings. Please note 
that disabling cookies may affect the functionality of our website.


Security

We implement reasonable security measures to protect your personal 
information. However, no method of transmission over the internet or 
electronic storage is 100% secure.


Children's Privacy

Our website is not intended for individuals under the age of 13. We do not 
knowingly collect personal information from children.


Changes to this Privacy Policy

We reserve the right to update this Privacy Policy. The latest version will be 
posted on this page with the effective date.


Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns about our Privacy Policy, please contact 
us at pillar.mr@gmail.com.


Thank you for choosing M-Craft!


Miroslav Pillár


Slovakia


pillar.mr@gmail.com
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